Ellen Usry

From: Sean Rieger <sp@riegerllc.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 10:57 AM

To: Jeff Bryant; Steve Lewis; Brenda Hall; Ellen Usry; Cindy Rosenthal; Cindy Rosenthal; Susan
Connors; Shawn O’Leary

Subject: Postponement of University House at Bishop's Landing - to Feb 10

Please accept this as notice that the Applicant for the University House rezoning at the Bishops Landing site on Brooks
Street is requesting postponement for the rezoning and all related votes to be heard on February 10, instead of January
27. We appreciate the level of cooperation and feedback we have received from Councilmembers and Staff on this
project and we look forward to your support on February 10. Please confirm receipt of postponement and please let me
know if you need anything additionally. Thanks very much, best wishes,

Sean Faul Rieger

Attorney = Archilect * Broker

REAL ESTATE LAW = CONSTRUCTION LAW = BUSINESS LAW

136 Thompson Drive
Norman, OK 73069-5245
405.329.6070 phone
405.329.7103 fax

spedriegerlle.com email

NOTE: This message is intended only for the use of the addressees named above. This message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential or
privileged. If you are not an intended recipient. you are hereby notified that any further dissemination, copying, transmittal, or use, of the information in this
transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail or by telephone at 405.329.6070

and delete this message. Thank you.



